
 
ST. FRANCIS SCHOOL, GUMA 

NOTICE 

                                            Durga Puja Greetings & Vacation Notice 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

As we step into the festive season of Durga Puja, I extend My heartfelt greetings to you 

and your family. May the blessings of Goddess Durga bring joy, peace, and prosperity 

into your lives. 

 

The school will remain closed for the Durga Puja vacation from Friday, 26th September 

2025 to Monday, 6th October 2025. Regular classes will resume on Tuesday, 7th October 

2025. 

 

I wish our students a joyful and fruitful holiday. Along with festive celebrations, I 

encourage you to spend some time engaging in constructive activities such as reading, 

creative hobbies, and skill-building practices. 

 

A special reminder to the students of Classes X and XII: 

 

 Kindly ensure that your Internal Assessment/Project Files for the forthcoming 

Board Examinations are completed and submitted by the reopening day, Tuesday, 

7th October 2025. 

 

We look forward to welcoming our students back with renewed energy after the vacation. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Shaila Michael Gonsalves 

Principal 

 

   

 

 


